
On Tuesday, September 14, 2021, there will be an optional tour of the Baldwin 
School (484 Heath Street, Chestnut Hill, MA) starting promptly at 4:00 PM in front 
of the school.  Masks are required.  
 

The School Capital Improvements Subcommittee will be meeting on Tuesday, 
September 14, 2021, 5:00 PM-6:00 PM (Remote via Zoom).  
Meeting Documents are available on 
the PSB Website. https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2087 

The agenda will include the following: 
 

1) Approval of August 17, 2021 Draft Minutes 

2) Discussion of Projects for American Rescue Plan (ARP) Funding 

3) Request for Quotations (RFQ) for Master Plan 

4) New/Old Business 

  
 

Members of the public are welcome to view/listen to the meeting by using this link: 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://brooklinema.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_uxgt2Bc-R8C2sNJ8ovOoKA 
 

Or, join by phone: 
US: +1 669 254 5252  
    Webinar ID: 160 431 9833 
    Passcode: 58609699 
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